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POLICY STATEMENT REGARDING LIMITED ENGLISH PROFICIENCY 

 

The Poquonnock Bridge Fire District has taken steps to provide services to limited English proficient individuals 

and prohibits discrimination on the basis of national origin (including limited English proficiency) in accordance 

with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964.  The Poquonnock Bridge Fire District currently employs a Spanish 

Speaking individual and will translate important documents in Spanish on our web page.  According to the latest 

U.S. Census Bureau 18.1% of the Town of Groton population is Spanish and 67.6% is White.  We have the 

technology to use Google Translate to further provide services for any given language.  This policy will be 

evaluated yearly to ensure steps are still in place.   

 


